

ST VINCENT DE PAUL DONCASTER CONFERENCE

The people of St Gregory's Parish, through their generous support of our Christmas appeals, are an important part of the work of St. Vincent de Paul in our parish. This year's Christmas Appeal is 'A Christmas Like No Other', with a focus on the ongoing impact that COVID-19 is having on Australian families who have previously never needed assistance. We are expecting a much greater demand in the coming months and we thank you in advance for your continued support.

This year, because of restrictions on numbers attending Mass, our Conference is not able to hold its usual Christmas appeal at Masses on one weekend, so we are asking you to donate online at vinnies.org.au (you can direct your gift to our local conference by entering Doncaster in the comments field)

If you prefer you can call 13 18 12 to make a donation or if you are attending Mass during the next three weeks you can place a cash donation in the "Vinnies Donation" box as you leave the church.

Thank you for your support.

Mary and Neville Hackett - St Vincent de Paul, Doncaster Conference